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“Last call for flight 345 to India,  

please make your way to the check-in desk!” 
These were the words that KS1 heard on Wednesday morning as we 

all went to our very own North Airport. The children had their 

passports at the ready with some very unique photographs. On arrival 

at the airport the children handed over their passports to the check-in 

staff where they were stamped and then given their boarding passes. 

The children then made their way to security with their luggage where 

it was x-rayed and they themselves were scanned. There was even a 

sniffer dog on hand! Then the children made their way to the 

departure lounge to relax before boarding the flight. Once the 

announcements were made the children boarded the plane, stowed 

away their luggage and waited patiently for take off.  

         We were treated to a very special safety video with live 

demonstrations from the flight attendants. Before we knew it we were 

taking off and cruising over Europe heading for our destination, India.  

“This is so awesome,” said Juliette. “I felt sick after that flight!” said 

Rupert. “Are we in an Indian school now?” asked Ramona.  

       This activity was to launch our topic for this term of ‘Stories 

Around the World’. Next week we will start to learn a story from 

India and find out what it would be like to visit this country. 
Mrs Catchpole reporting 

DATES FOR TERM  

One week has passed already. All the Reception children have now started and there are lots of little new faces in the Nursery 

too.  

You  will see some dates for your diaries below. Next week we will publish dates for  key events such as open lessons and even 

the Christmas plays! 

Thurs 15th September Year 5 swimming starts   

Monday 19th September Year 5/6 St. Helena Roadshow [parking available via Victoria Ch.] 2.15 Infant Hall 

Monday 19th September Music lessons begin 

Friday 7th October  Book Fair Arrives  

Friday 21st October Last day of half term   

Tues 1st November Return to school   

Wednesday 21st December Last day of term   

Thurs 5th January 2017 First day of Spring Term   

Thursday 9th February Last day of half term   

Mon 20th February Return to school   

Friday 31st March  Last day of Spring Term   

Tuesday 18th April  First day of Summer Term  

It has been lovely to welcome the children back and hear about their busy holidays. Many have been  busy with their 

home learning too. In Friday assembly Selvina showed off a wonderful holiday photo diary and Charlotte showed us her 

Egyptian Pyramid made out of sugar cubes.   


